
 

 

24th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Race 4 Life 2024: 5th July 

Event Co-ordinators: Year 12 BTEC Business Students  

 

This year we will be hosting our annual Race 4 Life event on Friday 5th July.  This will be raising money for Cancer 

Research UK.  The event will consist of a 5km run which will take place during the school day as follows: 

 

Period 3: Year 7 and 8 

Period 4: Year 9 and 10 

Period 5: Year 12 

 

Students are to come to school in their PE kit and blue/pink accessories on the day of the event.  We will be asking 

for a £1 donation for this to be paid via ParentPay. 

 

On the day we have planned fun activities and catering which we have factored in time for the students to enjoy. 

There will be Steve’s Whippy who has attended the race annually, as well as Project D Doughnuts, who are both 

kindly donating some of their profits to the Cancer Research UK charity which we are aiming to raise £4500 to help 

with lifesaving cancer research.  Please make sure your child has some spending money so they can enjoy the 

activities.   

 

For the race itself we would advise you to send your child with a refillable water bottle as their will be a limited 

supply of water bottles supplied on the day to keep our waste low.  Water refill stations will be available. 

 

If you would like to sponsor your child or make a donation, all sponsors and donations should be made via the below 

link below which takes you to our fundraising page - all amounts help.  

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/qegs-race4life 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting us to help support this charity. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

The BTEC Business Students 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/qegs-race4life

